
Church of Divine Mercy, Lucan South - Parish Notices - Sunday 14th January 2024 

Mass Schedule 

Mon  - Weds          9.15am 

Thurs    9.15am, 7.30pm 

Fri          9.15am 

Sat           10.00am, 6.00pm 

Sun        10.30, 12 Noon 

St. Vincent de Paul Contact Information 

In these times of rising prices, if you wish to receive 

assistance from the St. Vincent De Paul Society:  

SVP Dublin Office: 01-8550022                 www.svp.ie 

Divine Mercy Food Bank 

Divine Mercy Food Bank -  Monday from 11.00am - 

12 Noon. 

Donations of non-perishable food items can be left 

in the green containers inside the doors of the 

church. The food bank team are requesting 

donations of food at this time. Perhaps you might 

consider donating: Breakfast Cereal/Porridge, Box 

of Tea Bags/Jar of Coffee, Tinned Peas, Tinned Rice, 

Soup, Tinned Fish Pasta/Rice. 

St Josephs Young Priest Society 

Next meeting 7th February at 10.40.  All new 

members will be more than welcome. 

Bingo 

Bingo will resume in the New Year on Wednesday 

Jan 10th, at 7.00 for 7.30pm in St. John Paul II Room 

Pilgrim Statue of Our Lady 

Parishioners are welcome to host the pilgrim 

statue of Our Lady in their home for a week, and 

pray the rosary in front of the Pilgrim Statue every 

day. Contact the Parish Office or Deacon Norvil. 

Mass of Thanksgiving: Fruits of Medjugorje 

7.30pm Thursdays in the Church of Divine Mercy 

There will be Rosary and Confessions at 7pm.  

As usual, there will be devotions after Thursday 

Evening Mass, finishing around 9pm. 

Diocesan Camino for Young People 

The Diocesan Youth Ministry Office is organising a 

Camino to Santiago de Compostella for young 

people in June 2024. Enquiries to Fr Aidan or 

Deacon Norvil. 

Catholic Faith Formation classes  

for children aged 6 -17, every Saturday from 4:45 – 
5:45 pm in Divine Mercy Parish. Classes will be held 
in age-appropriate groups. No cost involved. 
Children from neighbouring parishes are welcome 
to attend. Registration on arrival.  

For more info, email: 
catechismlucansouth@gmail.com 

Classes will resume on Saturday January 13th  2024 

at 4.45pm 

 

Christmas Dues 

Christmas Dues envelopes are available if you 

would like to return Christmas Dues. Your 

generosity is greatly appreciated. 

Mass with Anointing of the Sick 

Sat 10th February at 12 Noon 

There will be Mass with Anointing of the Sick at 12 

Noon on Saturday 10th February. There will be tea 

and a small bite to eat after the Mass. Perhaps 

invite someone with a long term condition, or 

someone in need of healing to this celebration.  

Exploring the Catholic Faith 

Fr Aidan will give a short talk in the church on 

Wednesday 7th February at 7.30pm. This will be 

the beginning of a programme for adults to explore 

the richness of the Catholic Faith. The programme 

will be based on the popular podcast ‘Catechism in 

a Year’ by Fr Mike Schmitz. 
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